
 OCCUPATIONAL THERAPY SERVICES VIA ONLINE/VIDEO 
CONFERENCE FOR THE CNMI PSS SPECIAL EDUCATION PROGRAM
The CNMI Public School System and the State Board of Education are soliciting competitive sealed 
proposals from individuals interested in providing services for Occupational Therapy Services via 
Online/Video Conference for the CNMI PSS Special Education Program.
The Scope of Work is available beginning April 09, 2021 at the PSS Procurement & Supply Office, 
located at the PSS Central Office, Capitol Hill, Building 1206.  Request may be sent via email to Mrs. 
Vilma M. Castro at vilma.castro@cnmipss.org.
Questions must be in writing and addressed to Mr. George B. Palican, Procurement and Supply 
Officer and may be sent via email at george.palican@cnmipss.org no later than May 04, 2021 at 
4:00 p.m.  Response to questions will be on May 07, 2021 at 4:30 p.m.
Proposals shall be in a sealed envelope marked RFP 21-036 containing (1) original and three (3) 
copies and submitted to the PSS Procurement Office no later than May 11, 2021 at 03:00 p.m.  
Any proposals received after the aforementioned date and time will not be accepted under any 
circumstances.  
This RFP is 100% paid for by the Federal Funds provided through Part B of the Individuals with 
Disabilities Education Act.
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